Date:

October 26, 2010

To:

Randy Liepa, Superintendent

**Board Members** 

From:

Rod Hosman

Re:

Board Committee Meeting November 1, 2010

Please find attached the recommendation and bid tab for the demolition of Perrinville. We would like to place this on the voting meeting on November 15, 2010, if there are no issues Board Members have with the bid.

The Building and Site Sub Committee asked that the topic of the Board office HVAC be placed on the agenda to be discussed. We have some additional information and may have more to discuss with the Board. This is based on the request when the relief fan was presented to the Board.

Attachments